
 
 

GREEN PEACE PLOT OWNERS’ WELFARE ASSOCIATION, Chennai (Regd) 
 
Executive Committee Meeting was held on Sunday 26.5.2013 @ Chennai. The Accounts for the 
year ended 31.3.2013 was placed by the Treasurer to the Committee and the salient points 
were read out and explained. It was noted that the membership in the Association has 
increased almost two fold the number on the corresponding date in the previous year. The 
Committee took note of the outstanding amount of annual contribution  from members as at 
31.3.2013 in the list as furnished and  looked forward to receiving the outstanding amount due 
from the members soonest with out waiting for reminders and follow up. The Committee 
approved the Annual accounts to be submitted to the Statutory Auditors for audit. 
 
Some of the crucial issues relating to protection of the plots and also for giving a face lift to 
the whole Site were discussed and plan of action was also identified. 
 
The Committee decided to hold the Annual Body Meeting before end of June 2013 and possibly 
on either 29th or 30th June 2013. 
 

 
 

GREEN PEACE PLOT OWNERS’ WELFARE ASSOCIATION, Chennai (Regd) 
 

A welcome move by TN Government - Plan to build elevated corridor on OMR 
 

(Old Mahabalipuram Road)- News in Times of India, Chennai Edition 2.4.2013 
 

A four lane elevated corridor on OMR with the existing six lane is planned to be completed in two 
phases. The total length of the elevated corridor will be 45 KM from Chennai to Mahabalipuram 

when completed, will be the longest elevated corridor in the country. The Chief Minister of Tamil 
Nadu announced the above plan for implementation The design for the corridor is done by US 

based Engineering firm Louie Berger Group. 
 

The above project when completed will increase appreciably the market value of Green Peace Site 
and it is high time the plot owners joined the Association as members and support the initiatives 

being taken by the Association to give a face lift to the Green Peace Cottage Garden Site. 


